
 

Montreal Exchange Decommission of SAIL Protocol Version A1 
 
Bourse de Montréal Inc. (the “Bourse”) hereby announces that it will be decommissioning the SAILProtocol Version ​A1​. 
 
Approved Participants with an active SAIL A1 protocol Channel are encouraged to move their connection to Version ​B2 by the                    
decommission dates indicated below. All clients still using A1 will be contacted directly by the Bourse to make accommodations                   
before the respective decommission dates. 
 
Decommission Dates: 
 

GTE and Production Friday, December 11th, 2020 

 
Please direct any questions, comments or requests for additional information to our Technical Help Desk. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Technical Help Desk 
Toll-free: 1-877-588-8489 
Telephone: 514-871-7872 
Email: ​MarketOps@tmx.com 


